
 
 

The Buffalo Trail Public Schools is accepting applications for 
 

Bus Route Contractor 
 

To provide daily transportation services for students residing in the Marwayne Transportation Service 
Area. The contract term will be for the 2024-2025 school year. The following routes are open for 
application. Applicants may bid as many routes as they wish: 
 

VR-M3, APPROX. 91 KM/DAYWITH A MINIMUM 52 CAPACITY BUS 
 
Applications for a Bus Service Contract and required information can be picked up at the address 
below or emailed upon request. 
 
Applicants applying for this bus route will be expected to supply a bus to meet the requirements of the size 
of the route.  The bus must meet current D250 standards and be equipped with a strobe light.  Payment for 
service provided will be as per the current standard school Bus Transportation Service Contractor 
Agreement.   
 
Applicants will operate the route as an independent contractor subject to Buffalo Trail Public Schools 
Board policies and procedures as well as the National Transportation Safety Code and Transportation 
Compliance in Alberta requirements.  
  
For further information contact the Director of Transportation Services, Mr. Garth Rapson at (780) 806-
2051.  Application deadline is Friday, November 15, 2024, at 11:00 a.m.  Please put the route number on 
the application form. The successful applicant will start providing service on Monday, December 2, 2024. 
 
The Buffalo Trail Public Schools reserves the right to accept or reject any or all applications.  
 

Submit applications to: 
 

Buffalo Trail Public Schools 
1041 – 10A Street 
Wainwright, AB 

T9W 2R4 
e-mail garth.rapson@btps.ca or 

Attention:  Mr. Garth Rapson, Director of Transportation Services 
 

mailto:garth.rapson@btps.ca

